GRADUATE COUNCIL MINUTES 
October 13, 2022
Zoom Meeting
Chair: Dr. Martha Peterson  
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	Prof. McFadden

	Ms. Saulsbury 
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I 	DISCUSSION ITEMS
Dean Peterson reported that the current Graduate Council composition is not consistent with Senate Council rules. She presented suggestions for discussion on how the composition could be modified.

Mr. Aaron Schwartz from the Department of Dietetics and Human Nutrition presented a proposal for a new Code of Student Conduct for their program. Council members asked for clarification on several aspects of the proposal and invited Mr. Schwartz to return to a future meeting with a modified proposal.   


ACTION ITEMS

1. Prof. Parker presented and made a motion to approve the new Masters in Criminal Justice along with the associated new courses: CJ 621 Ethics in Criminal Justice Settings, CJ 629 Research Methods in Criminal Justice, CJ 631 Application of Criminal Justice Theories, CJ 704 Administrative and Leadership Practices in Criminal Justice Organizations, CJ 712 Criminal Justice Policy and Analysis, CJ 728 Applied Analysis for Criminal Justice. The motion was seconded by Prof. Fisher and approved unanimously. 

2. Prof. Grove presented and made a motion to approve the proposed change to the Masters of Nutritional Sciences contingent on approval of the other several associated courses: NS 601, 602, 607, 701, 704, 771, and 782. The motion was seconded by Prof. Cassone and approved unanimously. It was subsequently determined that the listed courses had already been fully approved. 
 
3. Prof. Wilson presented and made a motion to approve the proposed new course NUR 642 Best Practice in Nursing Instruction: Curriculum Design and Outcome Evaluation. The motion was seconded by Prof. Harley and approved unanimously.

4. Prof. Wilson presented and made a motion to approve the proposed change to STO 650 Capstone in Science Translation and Outreach. The motion was seconded by Prof. Harley and was approved unanimously. 


The meeting adjourned at 2:15pm

